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Tax Office closed for training Oct. 14 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE, OCTOBER 4, 2019:  
 
NEW BRAUNFELS  — All three branches of the Comal County Tax Office will be closed 
Monday, Oct. 14, for staff training. 
 
The office will receive training on changes to state law, fraud training from the Texas Department of 
Motor Vehicles and U.S. Secret Service, and general customer service and team coaching. 
 
“This annual training helps ensure our staff is up to date and on the same page before we begin 
mailing the 2019 tax statements,” said Tax Assessor-Collector Cathy Talcott. “As a result, we will be 
able to better serve our taxpayers.” 
 
Those wishing to renew their vehicle registration on Monday can do so online at www.txdmv.gov or 
at any of the four H-E-B supermarkets in Comal County, on the north side of Canyon Lake. 
 
For more information or to make a property tax payment, visit www.comalcountytaxoffice.net. The 
office will reopen at 8 a.m. Tuesday. 
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